BRYANT HISTORICAL
SOCIETY

Special Speaker - Dr. Daniel F. Littlefield
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The Bryant Historical Society will have its regular meeting on February 19th at 6:30 at the
Mabel Boswell Memorial Library on Prickett Road in Bryant. Everyone is invited to come
join us for some historic information on the city of Bryant. Then on Thursday the 21st at the
Library at 6:30, Dr. Daniel F Littlefield will speak on The Southwest Trail and the Trail of
Tears through Saline county. Dr. Littlefield holds a Phd Degree from Oklahoma University
and has been on the staff of UALR since 1970. Since 1983 he has served as director of the
American Native Press Archives. the world's largest archival repository of native American
newspapers and periodicals. He is one of the foremost historians and educators on American
Indians. In 2001 he was inducted into the Oklahoma Historians Hall of Fame.

This is one of several programs the Bryant Historical Society is bringing to the public to
inform them of the city of Bryant's history and heritage.Everyone is invited and urged to
attend. This will be one of the most informative programs you will hear on the American

Indian in our vicinity.



